
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE CHAMPAIGN-URBANA MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT (MTD) will be 
receiving submittals in accordance with Request for Qualifications #2022-04 for Local Government 
Legal Counsel until 5:00 P.M. Central Daylight Time (CDT), July 6, 2022. 

The Submittals should be directed to the attention of Karl Gnadt, Managing Director via email at 
kgnadt@mtd.org.  Any Submittals received after the time and date noted herein will not be considered. 

MTD, the provider of public transportation service for the Champaign, Urbana, Savoy, and 
University of Illinois community, is seeking comprehensive legal services on matters of federal, 
state, and local law to support MTD and the work of MTD’s employees. Accordingly, MTD is 
inviting firms to submit a Statement of Qualifications (“SOQ”) outlining your firm’s interest and 
ability to serve MTD in that capacity. 

The full RFQ may be obtained by emailing procurement@mtd.org or contacting Victoria Carrington at 
217-384-8188.
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